
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This term we are learning about Crime and Punishment through History and we have been lucky enough to 
be invited to the new Central Library to look at their local resources about crime and punishment in 
Nottingham City on Friday 17th January. We will be working with the librarian and will get chance to look 
at the new library and the facilities it has to offer. We will be travelling on the local bus and children will 
need a packed lunch to eat at the library. 
 
The cost of the local bus for children is £3.40. This needs to be paid on Arbor before the visit takes place. 
We are very lucky to have got the use of the library, their resources and the librarian for free. 
Children need to be in school at 8.50 as we are leaving at 9am 
 
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Sullivan 
 
 


